
Tuesday 21st December 2021 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

What a very busy term we have had here at St Paul’s Peel CE Primary School! The term has 

finished with some fantastic class assemblies, some very enjoyable class Christmas parties, a 

pantomime in school and not forgetting our special visit by Father Christmas with two of his 

reindeers. 

 

I hope that you all have a very Happy Christmas and that everyone is healthy. I would like to 

thank my incredible staff for ‘going above and beyond’, I have also been so proud of all my 

pupils in school and a final thank you to all my parents/carers who have conformed with any 

requests regarding COVID. 

 

Looking ahead to January 2022, I know that you will have heard ‘rumours’ from the media 

regarding what will happen. At the time of writing this letter, school will be re-opening on 

Wednesday 5th January 2022 at 8.55 am, however if there are any changes (eg school closure 

or staggered starts/staggered finishes, blended learning) I will contact you via school Dojo; 

any changes to arrangements will of course be in line with the latest Government/Salford City 

Council Guidelines. If you do not hear from me prior to 5th January; school will ‘look’ like it 

does now. 

 

During the festive period, for the safety of yourselves and your families please continue to 

abide by any COVID guidelines and please remember the reason behind the season. 

 

May the eagerness of the shepherds, 

the joy of angels 

the perseverance of the wise men, 

the obedience of Joseph and Mary 

and the peace of the Christ child be yours this Christmas. 

 

Keep safe, 

 

Miss Barker 

Headteacher 
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